
April 5, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: UW-220157 

Dear Amanda Maxwell, 

Please find enclosed our revised tariff based on the staff recommendations and review. This 

revised tariff is for the open meeting of April 14th.  

Submitted by: 

Name: Carol Rofkar 

Email address: carol@kobahconsulting.com 

Phone: 360-820-1990 

Sincerely, 

Laurel Holbeck 

Owner, Camano Hills 

Phone: 360-387-6409 
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